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I believe that moving towards green energy is a great goal.
Current battery technology does not allow for the elimination of gas powered vehicles to be a
practical solution. In addition, the cost of electric vehicles is more than the average consumer can
afford. This will effect the poor the most. As somebody who lives in a rural area on a limited
income, this would be a hardship for me and countless others.


